
MSGR. LYNN FREED
Two  days  after  Christmas,  a  Pennsylvania  appeals  court
overturned the conviction of Philadelphia Monsignor William
Lynn; he was later released on bail. Msgr. Lynn should never
have been prosecuted in the first place: he was charged ex
post facto; a 2007 amendment to the 1972 Pennsylvania child
endangerment statute had no application to him.

The guilty parties that worked overtime to convict an innocent
man—they include attorneys, judges, newspapers, professional
“victims’  groups,”  activists,  TV  talking  heads—have  been
disgraced.  This  is  a  monumental  win  for  justice,  and  a
tremendous setback for anti-Catholic bigots. Their goal is to
“get a bishop,” and if that doesn’t work, then they settle for
the next in line.

Philadelphia District Attorney Lynne Abraham began this witch-
hunt—she was authorized to pursue sexual misconduct in all
religious communities, but instead she selectively chose to
focus exclusively on Catholics—and then she passed the baton
to her successor, Seth Williams. All of them knew that Msgr.
Lynn  did  not  know,  or  know  of,  the  drug-addicted,  lying,
scheming, accuser, Billy Doe.

Msgr. Lynn spent 18 months in prison because of dishonest
people  who  harbor  an  anti-Catholic  agenda.  D.A.  Williams
pushed to declare him a “flight risk,” as if Lynn is going to
hop a plane to Rome. He is being unfairly monitored.

Congratulations to Philadelphia Archbishop Charles Chaput and
attorney Thomas A. Bergstrom for staying the course.

https://www.catholicleague.org/msgr-lynn-freed/

